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For Immediate Release: 
 

 
Ravenel Drive-by Shooting Investigation 

 
(Ravenel, S.C.) On July 7, 2015, at around 8:48 p.m., Charleston County Sheriff’s Office 
deputies responded to the Fuel Zone at 5981 Savannah Hwy in Ravenel to investigate a report of 
a shooting. Upon our deputies’ arrival, it was reported that while the victim was driving on Hwy 
17 near New Road in Ravenel, unknown occupants in a dark grey Grand Marquis drove up next 
to his vehicle and fired several shots at him. As a result, the victim was shot twice. The victim 
pulled over and was later driven to the Fuel Zone by a subject to call authorities. After the shots 
were fired, the suspects fled the scene in their vehicle. The victim was later transported to the 
Medical University of South Carolina to be treated for life-threatening injuries.   
 
Anyone with information about this shooting is asked to call CrimeStoppers at 843.554.1111 or 
the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office at 843.202-1700. You can also submit a tip to us directly 
by visiting the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office website at www.ccso.charlestoncounty.org. 
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